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        Gillette City Council Pre-Meeting, June 4, 2019 

Council Proceedings    June 4, 2019     6:00 p.m. 

 

A Pre-Meeting of the City Council was held on Tuesday the 4th day of June 2019. 

 

Present were Councilmen Brown, Carsrud, Lundvall, McLeland, Montgomery (departed mid-meeting), 

Neary, and Mayor Carter-King; City Administrator Davidson; City Attorney Reyes; Directors Aguirre, Cole, 

Henderson, Muzzarelli, and Wilde; Managers Lt. Deaton, Molder, Schoen, Palazzari, and Toscana; City Clerk 

Staskiewicz and Deputy Clerk Crawford. 

 

Warm Up Items 

Councilman Montgomery commented on the Wyoming State High School Championships being scheduled 

at the Cam-Plex on the upcoming weekend. 

 

Campbell County Convention & Visitors Bureau   

Mary Silvernell, Executive Director of the Campbell County Convention & Visitors Bureau, updated Council 

on events, including mine tours, Durham Ranch tours, RV rallies, and sporting events, that draw visitors to 

the Gillette area. Ms. Silvernell informed Council that the CCCVB re-brands their logo every 3-4 years. This 

year’s updated branding will focus on sports and culinary. 

 

Budget Amendment 

Finance Director Henderson presented Council with an overview of a Budget Amendment Resolution that 

will be brought before Council for consideration on June 18th.  

 

Everbridge Notification System 

Communications Manager Palazzari gave a presentation and demonstration of the Everbridge Public 

Notification System. He explained the internal and external uses of the system, the problems with the current 

usage, and the advantages of the upgraded system. 

 

Review June 4th Council Agenda 

Due to time restraints, the June 4th agenda was not reviewed.  

 

Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Council, the meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. An audio 

recording of this meeting is available in the City Clerk’s Office.  
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